
Narrative Statement re: 1660 East Jefferson Street annexation 
 
We seek to connect the existing house to the City sewer system.  Most residences 
in close proximity are receiving sewer and water service, and there is a sewer line 
in the street in front of the property.  We would like to hook up sewer service, 
only, because there is an original functioning well with a new submersible pump 
that produces an adequate water supply.  
  
As far as we know, the proposed annexation will not affect any other utility 
services to the property.  Water supply, sanitary sewer, storm sewer, natural gas, 
telephone, cable TV and electrical are available off East Jefferson St.  No public 
services will need to be replaced or upgraded to accommodate the demands 
created by this annexation. 
 
The property is contiguous to the city limits. 
 
This annexation is compatible with the character of the surrounding area and 
complies with the urban growth program and policies of the City.  We believe this 
annexation complies with all applicable provisions of state and local law. 
 
This is simply a request for annexation of one residence in order to receive a City 
service. 
 
 
 
 


